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Hull Elementary  
Site Council Meeting Minutes 

May 3, 2022 
 

Principal Josh Cagle called the meeting to order on May 3rd at 3:30pm in the media center.  Josh Cagle, Karen 
Parrilla, Heather Emrick, Stephanie Ameiss, Lori August, Rachel Espericueta, Karen Koziatek, and Shirron Reid 
were present. 

 On campus Safety Updates 
o Hull will have 12 new high-definition cameras strategically installed around our campus. The 

cameras have been ordered and have fallen victim to the shipping delays and we do not have 
an ETA yet for the installation. Update: still waiting on shipment to arrive.  

o Our lockdown on 5/2/22 went very well.  
o We continue to address & resolve parking lot issues, we have seen some improvement with 

parents using the crosswalks.  
o Hull is in the process of receiving new playground equipment (hence the construction 

equipment, fencing, etc). 
 

 Campus Mitigation Updates 
o Nothing new to report here other than we anticipate fewer restrictions on campus next year. 

 
 Technology 

o We are almost to our goal of have one laptop/iPad per student.  
 

 Campus Events/PTO 
o Movie night was very successful!  
o Teacher appreciation was this past week!  Thank you, PTO, for spoiling our teachers and 

support staff and making them feel special!  
o Grade level performances resumed this year. We hosted Fairytale night last week, BUGZ this 

week. We will host band and orchestra concerts along with TWEET over the next 3 weeks.  
o Field trips have resumed, and we are excited that students get to have hands-on experiences. 
o We will be hosting a food truck for our 6th grade students, along with a water slide for ALL 

students the last week of school.  
o The last day of school is a half day/11:30am dismissal.  

 
 Enrollment Concerns 

o We continue to work on increasing our enrollment numbers.  
o Josh announced a committee that is discussing re-purposing our building. 
o We talked about inviting the media to our special events, and we will continue to use social media 

to promote our campus and its respective events.  


